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Strengthening Local Government Transparency - 

Consultation on changes to the Local Government 

Transparency Code 2015 

We are consulting on proposals to change the way that local 

authorities record details of their land and property assets, and 

publish information about their procurement, their contracts 

and the delivery of some of their services.  

We are also proposing to include new requirements about 

information on parking charges and enforcement and about the 

way transparency data is published and presented.  

Finally, we are proposing to include recommendations that 

local authorities publish information about their dealings with 

small and medium-sized enterprises. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/strengthening-

local-government-transparency 
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